
 
 

    

MOHOKARE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY HEREBY NOTIFY MEMBERS OF THE 

PUBLIC TO PARTICIPATE ON AN APPLICATION FOR A NEW DISTRIBUTION 

LICENSE 

 

 

In terms of Section 11 of the Electricity Regulation Act, 2006 (Act No.4 of 2006) 

 

The MOHOKARE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY hereby notifies all residents in the 

MOHOKARE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY area in the Free State Province that an 

application for a new distribution license has been lodged with the National Energy 

Regulator of South Africa (NERSA) to supply electricity, subject to the approval of 

NERSA. 

 

The MOHOKARE LOCAL MUNICIPALITY (Senior Communications Officer) 

Contact Person: Mr. Lehlohonolo Mafatman: (062 007 9600) 

 

All interested parties and/or any member of the public may lodge written objections 

with NERSA, within 30 days from date of this publication. Such objections must be in a 

form of an affidavit and must be directed to NERSA through any of the addresses 

below: 

 

The HOD: Electricity Licensing and Compliance Department 

National Energy Regulator of South Africa (NERSA) 

P.O Box 40343 

Arcadia 

0007 

Email to: thabo.manaka@nersa.org.za  

 

mailto:thabo.manaka@nersa.org.za

